
Local land charges searches for
Peterborough City Council are
unavailable

We are currently experiencing a technical issue with our Local Land Charges
service for searches relating to the Peterborough City Council area. We are
working to rectify the issue as soon as possible. While we do this, searches
for Peterborough are unavailable.

Searches for all other areas live on the service are available as normal.

We apologise for any inconvenience.

We will provide an update as soon as the issue is resolved.
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